
 
 
Dear RRI user, 
 
Please be aware that the ICANN organization will be performing a scheduled platform 
maintenance to Registration Reporting Interface (RRI) system as follows: 
  

● Production environment and OTE Environment: 23 July 2020 starting at 16:00 UTC 
and ending on 23 July 2020 at 17:00 UTC 

 
  
The RRI system may be offline and unavailable intermittently to all users during this 
maintenance window, so please plan accordingly. We apologize in advance for any 
inconvenience. 
  
For any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support at globalsupport@icann.org. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Technical Services Team 
Global Domains Division 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 


